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I oppose this bill.  I really oppose this bill!         

We do not need to legislate minimum cutting levels except for the benefit of timber 

companies and their processing facilities.  

Why do we even allow exporting raw logs from this state. Are we just a raw resource 

extraction site? 

 Let's establish legislation requiring minimum annual replanting/reforestation of burnt 

acreage instead of HB3103. 

Thank you 


